From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:28 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment - | NN

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-09-18

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0040

-- Name --
James Anderson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Considering the current state of affairs during the Pandemic and the amount of uncertainty of
employment, it would be irresponsible to allow these increases.

-- Attachment --
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